
 

 

 

Development Contributions Plans 

Development Contribution Plans enable Council to require new developments 

to make a monetary contribution towards the provision or upgrading of 

services or facilities where that development places a greater demand on those 

services or facilities. The fees shown in the plans are not the fees payable for 

the current financial year.  For the current fees applicable under each plan 

please visit Council’s website: 

https://www.bathurst.nsw.gov.au/Planning-Building/Planning-

Controls/Development-Contribution-Plans  
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